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Editorial 

Manuscript Submission on Disk 
The Journals Department of the American Chemical Society is accepting manuscripts 

received on disk for the production of ACS journals. Documents prepared with either 
Wordperfect or Microsoft Word can be translated to the format used for production. 
We are interested in receiving documents prepared with other word-processing packages 
on an experimental basis in order that we may continue to develop the programs needed 
for their translation. However, the use of these files in production cannot be guaranteed 
at this time. 

Four hardcopy versions of the manuscript are required for review. The disk should 
accompany the final (accepted) version of your manuscript. The version on the disk 
MUST EXACTLY MATCH the final hardcopy version of the accepted manuscript. 

While you are preparing your manuscript, use the document mode or its equivalent 
in your word-processing program. Do not include any page-formatting instructions in 
the file. The text should be unjustified. Do not insert spaces before punctuation. 
Incorrectly formatted references may require more effort than rekeying. Please check 
a recent journal issue for the correct reference formats. Ensure that all characters are 
correctly represented throughout the manuscript: for example, 1 (one) and 1 (ell), 0 
(zero) and 0 (oh), x (ex) and X (times sign). Carefully check your final copy for 
consistent notation and correct spelling. Our conversion program will faithfully translate 
any errors to the typeset copy. Check your disk with a virus detection program. Disks 
containing viruses will not be processed. Label the disk with the manuscript number 
and first author name. Provide the name and version of the software used, the platform 
used, and file names on the diskette description form. 

All of the text and tabular material (if available) should be in one file, with the 
complete text first, followed by the tabular material. Do not integrate ANY graphic 
material into this file. If graphics are available, they should be in a separate file. If 
tabular material is present, the column alignment should have been obtained with either 
tabs or spaces, but not a mixture of both. 
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